
 

 

Starting on or about August 26, 2024, San Joaquin County Public Works will begin 
hardscaping operations and minor repairs at the Eleventh Street and Grant Line 
Road Roundabout. The project will take approximately four weeks to complete. 
Typical Work Hours: 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, Monday to Friday with occasional 

night work. One lane will remain open for public traffic use. 

Additional details will be available on advance construction message boards. 

Questions regarding this project can be directed to Field Engineering Manager 
Awni Taha at (209) 468-3036 or via email at ataha@sjgov.org. 
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